
 
June 2008 

 
Copyright © 2008 River City Corvettes. All rights reserved.  



 
 
 
 
 
                     

����������������������������������������� � � �� � � �� � � �� � � � �� ����	
��� ����	
��� ����	
��� ����	
�����
 
   

President: Charlie Britten 
Vice President: Mike Carney 

Secretary: Kathy Fontanini 
Treasurer: Mavis Nicolai 

NCCC Governor: Tom Stibbe 
Activities: Judy Mosley 

Webmaster: John Gesslein 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Ron Parker 
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June: 6/14 – Ride N’ Dine Event Masters - Ron and Patti Parker 
           7:45AM Breakfast – La Crosse Family Restaurant 
           Eau Claire Car Show 
6/22 – Monthly Meeting - Claude and Judy Mosley Home 
           Meet the New Members 
           4PM Social 
           5PM Potluck Dinner 
           6PM Meeting 
           7PM More Social til ?? 
           Watch for More Details and Potluck Sign-up 
6/27-29 – Bloomington Gold  

July: 7/13 – Catfish Days in Trempealeau Parade 
7/17-20 – Event – Black Hills Classic 
7/27 – Special Event and Monthly Meeting 
           Event Masters John and Susan Gesslein 
7/29 – Car Show at Rudy’s Drive-In  

August: 8/10 – RCC AUTOCROSS 
8/16 – Event – Holmen Kornfest Parade 
8/24 – Picnic at Coon Valley Park Shelter/Monthly Meeting  

September: 9/13 – Ride N’ Dine Event Masters - Dave and Kathy Fontanini 
9/28 – Meeting @ Forest Hills 5pm with meeting starting at 5PM  

October: 10/11 – Ride N’ Dine Event Masters - Dennis and Cyndy Schaper 
10/26 – Meeting @ Forest Hills 5pm with meeting starting at 5PM  

November: 11/?? – Year End Party - Piggy's  
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President’s Message 

Success!!!!!  

Our Display Day was a success!!!!! We had great planning, perfect weather and a 
fantastic turnout due to members getting the word out!!! We did have a large delegation 
from the Chippewa Valley Club and therefore I feel we should go to their show if 
possible. They have been doing their show for 14 years and are pros. So Parkers have 
graciously donated their Ride N Dine on the 14th as a trip to Eau Claire. This is my old 
stomping grounds and I am sad we can’t go but we will be across the pond at that time. 
We would also like to go to their air show in September where the Blue Angels will be 
flying along with many others  

We had a good parade at West Salem and Duffy did a fantastic job getting us all in line 
and where we needed to be. I am looking forward to Catfish Days Parade in July where 
we will also have even more members of RACE than we had (1 car) at Dairy Days. They 
don’t usually do parades but they want to join in a party! I feel it is good we interact with 
local clubs and combine activities when ever feasible.  

Our meeting this month will be a Potluck on the 22nd at the Mosley’s home so please 
let’s get in touch with Judy on what to bring so we have a nice variety of food and don’t 
forget its B.Y.O.B.  

I want to welcome all of our new members and would like to encourage all of us to help 
them feel a part of the group. It is important to the future of the club that we nurture our 
new members and help get them up to speed. I am excited by the new members we have 
signed up and I think they all have the potential to be active contributing members.  

This is our 35th this year and for the 2008 Season we are planning on various kinds of 
ways to celebrate. If you have an idea let Dave, Judy or I know and we will look at it. We 
are hitting the ground running but don’t worry- we have a lot of nice places to stop and 
take in the sights along the way.  
 
Charlie Britten 
RCC President  
 



June 2008 Newsletter - May Meeting Notes 
General Meeting: Attendance: Charlie & Carol Britten, Kathy & Dave Fontanini, 
Claude & Judy Mosley, Dennis & Cyndi Schaper, Mike & Cindi Carney, Ron & Patty 
Parker, Tom & Mary Stibbe, Duffy & Martha Hoffland and Mavis Nicolai.  

New Member in attendance: Melody Arquillo. Melody and her husband Tom have 
become members. They are from La Crosse.  

Everyone introduced themselves to our new member.  

Secretary’s Report: No report.  

Treasurer’s Report: No report.  

Governor’s Report: No report.  

Webmaster’s Report: No report.  

Event Chairperson: We will not be making the trip to Wisconsin Dells as a group on 
Friday, 6/6. The RCC will be attending the car show in Eau Claire on Saturday, June 
14th. We will meet in Holmen at 8:30 a.m. and caravan up to Eau Claire. The location, as 
to where we will meet, is yet to be determined and will be emailed out to the members. 
Bring a lawn chair, sunscreen, etc with you. The awards ceremony is scheduled for 2:00 
p.m. Some of the ladies expressed an interest in being dropped off at the Eau Claire mall 
and then being picked up after the car show.  

Ron and Patty are the hosts of Ride and Dine, which is also scheduled for Saturday. 
There will be more information to come on this, especially to members who are not 
interested in attending the car show in Eau Claire.  

The next membership meeting is scheduled for Sunday, June 22nd. The meeting will be 
held at Judy and Claude Mosley’s home. It will be potluck, with a social beginning at 
4:00 p.m., dinner at 5:00 and the meeting at 6:00 p.m. Judy will send out an email 
reminder with a potluck sign up sheet. It will be BYOB.  

The next scheduled parade will be on Sunday, July 13th in Trempealeau. The Rochester 
Club is interested in participating in this as well. Duffy will email out more details on 
this.  



Display Day at Ray Hutson 
Mike thanked his committee and everyone who helped out at the display day. Ray Hutson 
was very happy with the results. Everyone thought it was a huge success. A check will be 
given to the Salvation Army from the proceeds with Mike Hutson making the 
presentation. There was leftover soda and food, which the Carney’s will bring to the 
picnic in August.  

35th Anniversary 
Dave had Personal Touch Monogramming make up some hats, women and men’s shirts 
with the 35th anniversary logo. He has some available, if anyone is still interested in a 
shirt or hat.  

Old Business: None.  

New Business: Mark your calendars! The year end party will be held on November 15th 
at Piggy’s.  

Adjournment: A motion was made to adjourn the meeting, approved.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Kathy Fontanini 
RCC Secretary  
 

Governor’s Report - June 2008  
No Report. 

 
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of June, please check the Events 
Calendar page.  

Members, if you would like to have apparel with the River City Corvettes logo, go to the 
Links page and checkout Personal Touch Monogramming.  

New pictures have been added to the Gallery page.  

Our 35th Anniverary Home page (2008 only) has a new look.  



To get a copy of this month's newsletter, just click on Download.  

If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at postmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
 
RCC Webmaster, 
John Gesslein  
webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
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